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Christ Church Academy
Wrose Brow Road

Shipley

Bradford

BD18 2NT

01274 410349

admin@cca.bdat-academies.org
Headteacher: Mrs Philippa Foster
Date:  Friday 20th May 2022
Dear parents and carers,

Re: Nursery Teacher

I would like to inform you that Miss Outram will be teaching at a different BDAT school for two weeks after the half term holiday. This will be the two weeks commencing 6th June 2022.

During these two weeks we will be welcoming another BDAT teacher to our Nursery, her name is Mrs. Malik.

Miss Outram and Mrs. Malik have been working together to prepare for this, and Mrs. Malik has visited Nursery to get to know the children and their routines.

This is an exciting opportunity for both teachers to gain experience in other settings, and for the children to get to know another teacher from within our BDAT family.

Kind regards

Mrs. P. Foster

Head Teacher
